YELL COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD
PHONE POLL MINUTES
March 26, 2020

Stacey Laurie conducted a phone poll to ask if the Yell County Library
board would approve closing the Danville and Dardanelle branches until
further notice, due to Covid-19. The votes were as follows:

Brad Spikes — Yes
Charles Webster — Yes
Sabra Ferguson — Yes
Sandy George — Yes
Frances Lofland - Yes
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YELL COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD
PHONE POLL MINUTES
March 16, 2020

Stacey Laurie conducted a phone poll to ask if the Yell County Library
board would approve closing the Danville and Dardanelle branches until
March 27, 2020, due to Covid-19. The votes were as follows:

Brad Spikes — Yes
Charles Webster — Yes
Sabra Ferguson - Yes
Sandy George — Yes
Frances Lofland - Yes
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YELL COUNTY LIBRARY BOARD
4th QTR 2019 MINUTES
Wednesday, February 5, 2020

The Yell County Library Board met at the Arkansas River Valley Regional
Library, in Dardanelle, on Wednesday, February 5, 2020. Brad Spikes
called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m. Members present were Mr. Spikes
Frances Lofland, Charles Webster, Sabra Ferguson and Sandy George.
Stacey Laurie, Yell County Librarian, Wendla Wells, Branch Manager, and
Donna McDonald, of the Regional library were also present.
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The minutes were presented. Ms. Ferguson made a motion to approve the
minutes. Mr. Webster seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Ms. Laurie reported that the asbestos had been removed from the George
building.

Ms. Laurie gave the financial report, circulation report and librarian’s report
for Danville. Mrs. Wells gave the circulation report and librarian’s report
for Dardanelle. Mrs. McDonald gave the Regional report. Ms. Ferguson
made a motion to accept the financial report and Mr. Webster seconded it.
The motion carried. Mrs. Lofland made a motion to accept the circulation
and librarians’ reports. Mr. Webster seconded it. The motion carried.

There was discussion about Danville starting to open on Saturday mornings.
Mrs. Lofland made a motion that Danville would start being open on
Saturdays from 9 a.m. — 12 p.m. Mr. Webster seconded it. The motion
carried.

Mrs. Wells explained to the board that the Dardanelle building was having
wi-fi problems and needed to have a booster installed. She said that it would
cost $3,532.00. Mrs. George made a motion to have the wi-fi booster
installed. Ms. Ferguson seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Ms. Ferguson made a motion to adjourn. Mrs. George seconded it. The
meeting was adjourned.
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